
 

Covid Safety Measures for School Visits 

• Participants are requested to obtain a negative lateral flow test taken in the last 48 
hours. 

• All participants are asked to follow any current government guidelines regarding social 
distancing and to wash hands regularly. 

• Participants are requested NOT TO ATTEND the event if they are displaying any 
symptoms of Covid-19, if a member of their household is self-isolating or they are in 
quarantine. 

• School staff are asked to scan the NHS QR code and/or provide contact details to 
enable Somerville College to put the NHS Test and Trace system into operation. 

• Unless they have a medical exemption, all participants are asked to consider wearing 
a mask when inside College or University buildings. 

• Ventilation sources have been identified and reviewed, and will be maximised during 
the event. 

• Hand-washing facilities will be clearly signposted and hand sanitiser stations will be 
available at points of entry and exit. 

• Participants should note that Somerville’s catering provision follows current 
guidelines regarding social-distancing and hygiene regulation and Somerville has 
considered all government and university guidance and regulations. 


